
 

On Friday 23rd March our children will be taking part in various 
sporting activities throughout the day to raise funds for Sport Relief 
2018. 

 
Children in Nursery, Reception and KS2 should wear sensible 
sportswear (no uniform) to school (trainers/plimsolls are a must for 
the whole day). Hair should be tied back and earrings should be 
removed.  Please also remember to send in their water bottles. 
 

 
As KS1 children are on their Victorian trip to Hunstanton they 
should wear normal uniform, and they will be taking part in races 
on the beach. 
 
Donations for Sports Relief can be paid via Parentpay or brought 
into school. 
 
 

 


